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May 29, 2022

Good evening Katahdin Families.  I’m calling with the weekly district announcements.

Thanks and congratulations to those who participated in the high school awards dinner last week.
Students have worked hard this year and celebrating that is important. Thanks to our teaching staff and
food service staff for helping to make this evening a success.

There is no school tomorrow in observance of Memorial Day. School will resume on Tuesday, May 31st.

Katahdin Elementary has been awarded an ASP extension grant for 4 more years. This grant will continue
to support after school programming for students in grades 2-6 as well as a 6 week summer academy.

Summer Academy enrollment forms have gone home for this summer and must be back by June 3rd.
There will be no exceptions to this deadline as we need the forms to plan for transportation and meals. Be
sure to send your form back if you plan to have your child participate! In previous years we have had a
great turn out and hope this summer is the same.

Prek Field Day will take place on Tuesday, May 31st at 9:30. Prek graduation will take place on Thursday,
June 2nd at 10 & 1. Please call KES with any questions.

Tuesday, May 31st is also our district budget meeting at 5 PM. The meeting will be held in the KES
cafeteria.

Grade 8 & 9 students have the opportunity to attend a trip to Funtown on Saturday, June 4th. Please call
KMHS with any questions.

The last day of school for students in grades K - 11 is Friday, June 10th. This will be an early release day
for students.

Looking ahead, Katahdin High School graduation is scheduled for Saturday, June 11th at 10AM.

Please continue to keep sick children at home to protect our school and community. A link to the
Pre-Screening Tool for School Attendance will be on the website and in the email of this message.

Pre-Screening Tool for School Attendance

Thank you for taking the time to listen to this message and enjoy your evening.

Where Education is Exciting! website:  https://www.rsu89.org

https://www.maine.gov/doe/sites/maine.gov.doe/files/inline-files/Maine%20DOE%20Pre-Screening%20Tool%20for%20School%20Attendance%2010.19.2021_1.pdf
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Sincerely,

Marie Robinson, Ph.D.
Superintendent of Schools

Where Education is Exciting! website:  https://www.rsu89.org


